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November 14, 2016


VIA E-FILING AND HAND DELIVERY
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Mr. Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Rainier View Water Company, Inc. – Stroh's Water Company – Olympic Towne Center – Agreement;  Rainier view Water Company, Inc. – Olympic Towne Center – Water System Extension Agreement 

Dear Mr. King:

	Attached you will find the original and two copies of the above-referenced Water System Extension Agreement between Rainier View Water, Inc. and Olympic Towne Center, LLC.  The agreement is for the installation of a water distribution main and related operating equipment and appurtenances by Olympic Towne Center, LLC to serve sixty-seven ERUs.  Rainier View Water, Co., Inc. will obtain ownership and operation of the distribution main and related operating equipment and appurtenances.  

	Also attached you will find the original and two copies of the above-referenced Agreement between Rainier View Water, Inc., Stroh's Water Company and Olympic Towne Center, LLC.  This agreement is related to the first agreement.  The agreement is to have Olympic Towne Center construct a reservoir and booster pump station and related mains and appurtenances.  The construction of the improvements will affect the main serving ProBuild Lumber Yard and Papa Johns which are currently Stroh's Water Company's customers.  To receive continued service ProBuild Lumber Yard and Papa Johns will be transferred to Rainier View Water Company.

	 This project started over ten years ago.  During the intervening period the company moved its headquarters.  In that process, Exhibit C, the application, was lost and is not available to be attached.





	This filing is required by WAC 480-110-435(2)(a).	

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If there are any questions, please contact the undersigned.


							Sincerely,




							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosure

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
	Mario Parisio (via e-mail)
	David Morton (via e-mail)
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